
MEMORANDUM
 The City of

OKLAHOMA CITY
    PLANNING DEPARTMENT
    Subdivision and Zoning

April 22, 2025

Status of public improvements serving ED-238, dedication of a new portion of the East I-240 
Service Road (located south of East I-240 Highway and east of South Eastern Avenue).

Engineering records reflect that the following improvements were constructed in accordance 
with approved plans and specifications and completed effective as of dates shown:

Paving and Drainage improvements were completed: April 10, 2025

Jared Martin
Subdivision and Zoning Specialist
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